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New Presenters/Sessions added to May’s 
National Early Childhood Inclusion 
Institute 
Tracey West offers a quick update on this year’s Inclusion Institute. 

 

by Tracey West 

Do you work with or for young children? Are you 
interested in inclusion?  

The National Early Childhood Inclusion Institute (Chapel Hill, NC. May 16 – 18, 2011) is the place to 
go to find out more about the latest inclusive practices and to share ideas and problem-solve with 
colleagues. The topics range from classroom practices that support inclusion to using social media in 
professional development to building collaborative professional development systems. There are 
currently 22 presenters and 29 sessions scheduled over the 3 days. New presenters are being added 
weekly!

Visit the event website to find out more about this year’s sessions and topics.
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